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Office of Mapping & Geographic Information to Close Half Day Nov. 15 for 
Staff Training  
 

The Loudoun County Office of Mapping and Geographic Information will be closed to the 
public for a half day, 12:00 – 5:00 p.m., Wednesday, November 15, 2023, for staff training. As a 
result, in-person services will not be available during that time.  

 
The office will reopen for in-person services Thursday, November 16, at 8:30 a.m.  All 

emails or messages received by the department during the closure will be responded to on 
November 16.  

 
The Loudoun County Office of Mapping and Geographic Information provides data, 

mapping and analytical services to county agencies and the public and maintains the county’s 
Geographic Information System. More information about the department is online at 
loudoun.gov/mapping. 
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